
HB 3063: Removes ability of parent to decline required immunizations on behalf of child for reason 

other than child's indicated medical diagnosis.  

Directs Oregon Health Authority to establish outreach and education plan regarding disease control in 

schools. Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please do not remove the right of parents to choose whether they give vaccines to their children or not.  

 

There are many studies on the health hazards of vaccines because of the added ingredients of mercury 

or aluminum, fetal parts, formaldehyde, genetically modified tissues, etc. If you don’t believe the studies 

on vaccines causing autism, well, how about the studies on mercury causing autism? Those studies have 

been proven over and over again. 

 

Oregon’s un-vaccinated rate is only 2.6%. So, what is the problem? 

 

Please do not give in to the money from the pharmaceutical companies. They are fear-mongering only 

to make profits. The CDC has many patents on vaccines. Conflict of interest there? 

 

Glenda King 

730 E. 36th Ave. #7 

Eugene, OR 97405 

 


